

2-28 Rose Terrace, Wayville South Australia 5034 T 61 8 8422 2288 E enquiries@annesley.sa.edu.au W annesley.sa.edu.au

11 January 2012

Dear Annesley Families,

We are delighted to advise that we have received notification that we are an approved service for Child Care Benefit. Both our Early Learning Centre and our Out of School Hours Care Services are certified from 30 January 2012.

To receive Child Care Benefits for ELC and/or OSHC fees, please register and complete an application form at any Family Assistance Office, located at Centrelink Customer Service Centres or Medicare Australia shop fronts. You will need to claim for Child Care Benefit (CCB) even if you are assessed at a zero rate so that you can receive Child Care Rebate (CCR). Any queries regarding this process please contact the Family Assistance Office on 13 61 50 or www.familyassist.gov.au

Below are the identification numbers and details required to complete your application.

The following service has been approved for Child Care Benefit, effective 30/01/2012 for the Early Learning Centre:

Parent Organisation: Annesley College

Parent Org Id: 1-RT0LOR

Sub Organisation: Annesley Early Learning Centre Service Address: 28 Rose Terrace, Wayville SA 5034

Sub Org Id: 1-RT0LQF

CCB Approval Schedule Ids: 1-RTJJNE

Service Contact Details Name: Ms Donna Snodgrass Telephone: 08 8422 2288

cont.







The following Service has been approved for Child Care Benefit, effective 30/01/2012 for Before and After School Care and Vacation Care:

Parent Organisation: Annesley College

Parent Org Id: 1-RT0LOR

Sub Organisation: Annesley Out of School Hours Care Service Address: 28 Rose Terrace, WAYVILLE SA 5034

Sub Org Id: 1-RTXP4P

CCB Approval Schedule Ids: 1-RZI4J9 (Before School Care); 1-RZI4TE (After School

Care); 1-RZI4OK (Vacation Care)

Service Contact Details
Name: Ms Donna Snodgrass
Telephone: 08 8422 2288

Please note that any families already receiving CCB and CCR benefits will need to contact the Family Assistance Office to change their service registration details.

aare Maesdam

Clare V MacAdam

We look forward to seeing you all on 30 January.

Yours sincerely,

Donna Snodgrass
Director ELC

ector ELC Registrar